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Sun Cream 

Please remember to put Sun Cream on your child prior to arriving at Nursery.  We do spend a lot 

of time outdoors and you just never know what the weather may bring in Stranraer, even on 

overcast mornings.  

Lighthouse Musicians 

We are delighted to invite Lighthouse Musicians in again this month to complete musical sessions 

with the children. 

Nursery Sports      

We will be having Nursery Sports Day on Thursday 13th of June at 2pm weather 

permitting.  Families are invited to join us to watch in the main school playing field.  Any child 

who does not normally attend on a Thursday is invited to come and join us for Sports 

Day.  Please speak to Miss Douglas for drop off and pick up arrangements.  

 

Transition Trip 

A reminder our children due to move into Primary one at Sheuchan Primary will be joining the 

current children primary one’s for a day at Sandhead beach on Friday the 21st of June.  This 

will be within Nursery hours and lunch will be provided. 

Graduation   

We will be hosting a graduation ceremony for the families of our pre-school children to attend 

to celebrate the children’s successes in Nursery.  This will be held on Tuesday the 25th of June 

at 4pm in the main school hall.   

Summer Holidays 

 

The summer holidays will begin on Tuesday 2rd of July returning Wednesday 21st of August 

2024.  

The Nursery Team 

       


